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Will you be a December Martlet?
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Newell Grant, Jr. '99, Director of Advancement <ngrant@westminster-school.org> Fri, Sep 15, 2023 at 3:51 PM
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To: kmalchoff <kmalchoff@westminster-school.org>

please be a
December Martlet

By now some alums bave afmdjf done
Their gg'ftc fo Westy i this or that sum.
While Mardet gifts are never too late

1¢ is vital that you participate

And we 501’.‘: .you’[[ do so .61 12/31.

Please be a December Martlet!

With Grit, Grace, and Gratitude,

e G-

Newell Grant, Jr. '99
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